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Dear [insert name/group],

We’re excited to invite you to give your feedback and opinion on the new Mental Health Support Team (MHST) service which is being delivered throughout Hull schools and colleges by the local NHS and Hull City Council. MHSTs are a new service which will deliver mental health support to pupils directly in schools and colleges though 1:1 sessions, group sessions and assemblies. 

The MHSTs will compliment, not replace, existing mental health support that is available to schools and colleges. You can find out more information about MHSTs here or watch the introductory video here. 

MHSTs will be fully operation and available in schools and colleges in 2022, but throughout this year the service will be available in a reduced capacity whilst completing a ‘test and learn pilot year’. This means many elements of the service will be in development throughout the year, with a view to continually improve the service until its development is complete in 2022.  

To guarantee that the new Mental Health Support Team (MHST) service works for education settings and pupils in Hull, we want to ask you for your opinions on what the service should look like once it is established.

We wish to invite you to a virtual engagement session on [insert date and time]. You can access this via [insert link]. During this session, we will give you more information about MHSTs and complete some activities to find out what key elements you think would make a great MHST.

Alternatively, you can complete the engagement in your own time online here. This workbook should take no longer than 15 minutes. We hope you will use this opportunity to really help to shape the MHST service.

Kind Regards,
[Insert school/college details]
Mental Health Support Teams in Hull 2021
Partners: NHS Hull CCG, Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust, Hull City Council
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